
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

 

 

Hello everyone, 

Its been a busy week in school with visits and visitors. Some of you may have met 

with Mr Hawkins the new head teacher this morning. He came for the morning to 

meet with school leaders, but also watched assembly and visited breakfast club. 

Thanks to everyone who made him feel welcome.  

The rescheduled Sports Day was lots of fun and although Beech House were the 

winners—everyone had fun and enjoyed themselves. 

Today we have interviewed for two new teachers for September as Miss Burnett 

and Miss Skinner will be leaving us in July and Mrs Jackson is heading off in October 

to have another baby. We’re very happy to let you know that we successfully 

recruited two great teachers and look forward to introducing them to you soon. 

Now they are appointed I can share the class information for next year with you 

next week.  

The children have chosen their clubs for the More Fun Mondays today and the first 

of the four longer days of clubs will be Monday. We really hope that most children 

will stay till 3.45pm but if this is a significant problem for you please let the office 

know. 

Best wishes   

Sue Ramsay,  

Head Teacher  







Hannah More Football Team played their first match 

on Monday against St Barnabas Primary. We are 

proud to say they played brilliantly and won 4-0! Flume-riding fun at Family Swim on Saturday! 

KS2 Sports Day on Wednesday. Well done to Beech 

House for the win! 

A brilliant bake sale by the PTA on Friday! 

Keeping cool during a sunny More 4 Kids 

session! 

Sunflower at the farm on Tuesday! 






